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WELL DONE WHITCHURCH! The children of Whitchurch Primary School performed magnificently 

at our local church last Friday evening. Although rain and wind prevented the traditional ‘Whitchurch 

Village Lights Switch On’, the children still ‘put on a show’ with fantastic singing in our local church. 

Thank you to Miss Knight, our choir leader for masterminding this spectacular, and Miss Hibberd and Miss 

Leddy for supporting. Well done too to our new ‘Whitchurch brass band’, who played alongside the 

Salvation Army during the music session too. A big thank you to the Salvation Army who run our free 

brass club! 

 
 

GOODBYE AND THANK YOU: MRS CHAMPION! At the end of next week we bid farewell to Mrs 

Champion, who is leaving us to embark on a new career! Having joined us as a newly qualified teacher, 

Mrs Champion has proceeded to become a teacher of many skills, both in the classroom and out, where she 

has led on Modern Foreign Languages and RE! Mrs Champion is particularly commended for bringing 

books to life with her expressions, and her pace of teaching, keeping all alert! Mrs Champion is moving on 

to become a coordinator for PHSports, so maybe we’ll see her again sooner than we’d think!  

 

WELCOME MR RAINEY: Mrs Champion will be succeeded by Mr Rainey,  

our latest addition to the Whitchurch Primary Team! Born and bred in our local  

area, Mr Rainey joins us having taught at schools in the St. George area.  

A keen performer, he looks forward to incorporating acting and singing into his 

lessons! We are excited to welcome Mr Rainey to Year 5, where he will be  

working alongside Mrs Champion next week, before taking on the Year 5  

teacher role fully next term! 

 

WELCOME MRS COX: We also welcome Mrs Cox this week, who is our 

New finance officer. Mrs Cox will work alongside Mr Hornsby to monitor 

Financial incoming and outgoings, ensuring we continue to offer our great 

Services, including all our special events, as economically as possible! 

 

 

 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: This week’s learning super stars! 

  


